
 
 

 

June 13, 2025 

BPW Brampton Caledon 
333 Gooseberry Street 
Orangeville, ON L9W 5B9 

Dear Members of BPW Brampton Caledon, 
 
On behalf of everyone at Wellspring Chinguacousy Cancer Support Centre, thank you so 
much for your generous $1,000 donation from your recent fundraising meat drive initiative. 
What a thoughtful surprise—and what an honour to be chosen as the recipient of your 
fundraising efforts! 
 
We are deeply grateful that your organization, which is so committed to the advancement 
and empowerment of women, selected Wellspring Chinguacousy as your charity of choice. 
BPW’s mandate to improve the economic, political, employment, and social conditions for 
women aligns beautifully with our mission to provide no-cost programs that help 
individuals—many of whom are women and caregivers—cope with the emotional, 
physical, and practical challenges of living with cancer. 
 
Your support ensures that more women in our community have access to resources that 
restore hope, foster resilience, and offer the kind of community care that makes all the 
difference. 
 
And on a personal note, thank you for being so kind and welcoming to me. It truly means a 
great deal. 
 
With heartfelt appreciation, 

Kim McDermott  
Wellspring Chinguacousy Cancer Support Centre 
kim.mcdermott@wellspring.ca – Fundraising Specialist  
905-792-6480 

mailto:kim.mcdermott@wellspring.ca

